Notification regarding the Board of Management’s review of
the Child Safeguarding Statement

To: Parents/Guardians of children attending Scoil Mhuire Junior School

The Board of Management of Scoil Mhuire Junior School wishes to inform you that:

* The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement was completed at
the Board meeting of 12/03/2019.

* This review was conducted in accordance with the “Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding
Statement” published on the Department’s ‘website www.education.ie
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